
Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board Agenda 31 August 2004 

6. HAREWOOD ROAD – PROPOSED NO STOPPING 
 

Officer responsible Author 
Manager, Transport and City Streets Andrew Hensley, DDI 941-8516 

 
 The purpose of this report is to seek the Board’s approval for the installation of a no stopping 

restriction at the intersection of Harewood Road and Trafford Street, outside No. 505 Harewood Road. 
 
 A resident has raised concerns about the visibility to the south east when exiting Trafford Street onto 

Harewood Road.  Staff concur with this view, in particular if vehicles are parked within the edge line 
taper on Harewood Road. 

  
 To improve this situation it is proposed to install no stopping lines around the south eastern corner of 

the intersection outside No. 505 Harewood Road. 
 
 CONSULTATION 
 
 The property owner of No. 505 Harewood Road is in agreement with the proposal as shown on the 

attached plan. 
 
 Staff 
 Recommendations: 1. That no stopping controls be installed on the southern side of 

Harewood Road at its intersection with Trafford Street, extending in a 
south easterly direction for a distance of 22 metres. 

 
  2. That no stopping controls be installed on the eastern side of Trafford 

Street at its intersection with Harewood Road, extending in a south 
westerly direction for a distance of 10 metres. 

 
 Chairman’s 
 Recommendation:  That the above recommendations be adopted. 
 
 


